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susan rodriguez <Susan_Rodriguez@beaverton.k12.or.us>
Thu 10/22/2020 12:39 PM

To:

  Lesly Munoz;
  kenneth struckmeier <Kenneth_Struckmeier@beaverton.k12.or.us>

Cc:

 zan hess <Zan_Hess@beaverton.k12.or.us>

+5 others
Thank you Lesly. Ken was in touch with me yesterday as well, despite being on vacation. I 
appreciate the follow through on all accounts.

Susan Rodriguez
Chief Human Resource Officer

Beaverton School District  |  Human Resources
16550 SW Merlo Road, Beaverton, OR 97003
Office: 503-356-4344

From: Lesly Munoz <lesly.munoz@oregoned.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 12:02 PM
To: kenneth struckmeier <Kenneth_Struckmeier@beaverton.k12.or.us>
Cc: susan rodriguez <Susan_Rodriguez@beaverton.k12.or.us>; zan hess 
<Zan_Hess@beaverton.k12.or.us>; ashley wilson <Ashley_Wilson@beaverton.k12.or.us>; douglas 
miltenberger <Douglas_Miltenberger@beaverton.k12.or.us>; elizabeth mccullough 
<Elizabeth_Mccullough@beaverton.k12.or.us>; Sara Schmitt <BeavertonEA@oregoned.org>; Lindsay 
Ray <lindsay.ray@oregoned.org>
Subject: Re: Conestoga Grievance Level II
 
⚠️This is from a Non-BSD Email address: Please only click links and attachments if you are sure 

they are safe


Follow us!

The District prohibits discrimination and harassment based on any basis protected by law, including but 
not limited to, an individual’s actual or perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability, 

https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/
https://www.facebook.com/BeavertonSchoolDistrict/
https://twitter.com/BeavertonSD
https://www.instagram.com/beavertonsd/
https://www.youtube.com/user/BeavertonSchools
https://www.linkedin.com/company/beaverton-school-district/


pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status or because of a perceived or actual association 
with any other persons within these protected classes.

The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named 
recipient(s) only. If you’ve received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by phone at 
503-356-4500 and destroy the original message. Thank you.

KS

kenneth struckmeier
Thu 10/22/2020 12:31 PM
Lesly, I am writing to let you know that I reviewed the Grievance you sent yesterday and per guidance from Susan 
Rodriguez am forwarding it to her. Thank you, Ken Struckmeier Executive Administrator for Middle Schools Beaverton 
School District | Teaching &
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
Some content in this message has been blocked because the sender isn't in your Safe senders list. I trust content from 
lesly.munoz@oregoned.org. | Show blocked content

Lesly Munoz
Wed 10/21/2020 4:56 PM
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To:

  kenneth struckmeier <Kenneth_Struckmeier@beaverton.k12.or.us>

Cc:

 susan rodriguez <Susan_Rodriguez@beaverton.k12.or.us>

+6 others
Conestoga Grievance - Written Form.docx
18 KB

Ken,
Please find attached our grievance on behalf of Conestoga educators. Please forward it to the 
Superintendent or their designee as per our contract. 

Thank you,
Lesly Munoz
UniServ Consultant
Beaverton
(503) 999-4542
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